P. O. BOX 3610, WINCHESTER, VIRGINIA 22601 (703) 667-6666



39 FEB 3 A10: 40

January 31, 1989

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 101 Marietta Street Atlanta, GA 30323

ATTENTION: Mr. Malcolm Ernst Regional Administrator

Dear Mr. Ernst:

To update you regarding static control in our painting area, you may recall that we wrote you a letter dated January 12, 1989, requesting an extension of the January 31, 1989, deadline in returning the final units of 3-M Model 907 nuclear ionizers.

Today we are pleased to report that our vigorous efforts to obtain and install non-nuclear replacement equipment have been successful. As a result, yesterday we made a shipment back to 3-M Company of the last of their nuclear anti-static devices we had. Therefore, an extension of your authorization is no longer requested.

We sincerely thank you for the cooperation you and your team have extended during this period of systems conversion.

Sincerely,

O'SULLIVAN CORPORATION

Huey C. Jones

Purchasing Manager - MRO

HCJ/kmg

CC: Shep Campbell, Vice President
Dee Johnston, C.P.M., Director of Purchasing
Ray Shifflett, Production Manager
John Potter, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Ship

P.O. BOX 3510, WINCHESTER, VIRGINI. 22601



Commercial Commercial

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 101 Marietta Street Atlanta, GA 30323

ATTENTION: Mr. Malcolm Ernst Regional Administrator